
From: Barry Pressman [mailto:tamalemolly@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2015 5:33 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB32 

I am now     years old and have personally been ripped off by stock brokers several times. These 
included several big name and other supposedly honest brokers. I no longer am in the market. I 
have advised my son to stay away. 

It is way overdue to force these scum to act as fiduciaries. I applaud your efforts to c!eanup Wall 
Street. 

Barry Pressman 
39831 Grove Hts 
Lady Lake, FL 32159 

 


